
DUE TO SEVERE 

WEATHER CONDITIONS 

VILLAGE HALL IS 

CLOSED TODAY, 

JANUARY 12, 2024 

 
IF YOU HAVE AN EMERGENCY, PLEASE 

CALL 911 

IF YOU NEED TO SPEAK WITH AMY, PLEASE SEND AN EMAIL TO 

AMYNYKAZA@VILLAGEOFWATERMAN.COM 

IF YOU NEED TO SPEAK TO ABBY, PLEASE SEND AN EMAIL TO 

ABIGAILPOOL@VILLAGEOFWATERMAN.COM 
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